
 

Friday 12th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Thursday 25th September, we will be holding our Ecclesall Poetry Day (a week before 

National Poetry Day). Throughout the day, the children will engage with various poems - 

reading and reciting them with intonation. Some year groups will even write their own 

versions. As part of this day, each year group will attend a session with ‘Pep the Poet’ where 

he will share his poetry with the children and hopefully inspire our budding poets.   

 

There is an opportunity to buy signed copies of Pep’s poetry books (£7.99) and/or a tote bag 

(£6). You can order books in advance from Pep's website:   

https://www.pepthepoet.co.uk/products  or   https://www.pepthepoet.co.uk/books    

Alternatively, you can scan the QR code to the right. 

 

     

   

 

 

 

 

Orders before the Workshop: 

When placing an order on Pep’s website before the workshop, use the code SCHOOLS for 

free postage and packaging. Please ensure the Shipping & Billing Address includes your 

child’s name, their year group or class and their school name and address. Pep will bring 

orders to the school on the day of the visit.  

Orders after the Workshop: 

For any orders made after the workshop, please use your home address as this is where 

they will be delivered. 

In the meantime, if you wish, you can follow Pep the Poet on his social media sites or watch 

him in action on his YouTube channel or TikTok (the address is @pepthepoet). 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Pegg 

Y5 teacher and English Leader 

https://www.pepthepoet.co.uk/products
https://www.pepthepoet.co.uk/books

